
Please note – Works for Mill Lane have been extended. 

Works will be carried out with estimated completion by 14th March 2025. 

Please note – The below works have been postponed for Eythorne Road & Mill Lane, 
Shepherdswell. 

Phase 1 – Eythorne Road will be closed from 2nd September 2024, with estimated completion by 
6th December 2024. 

Phase 2 – Mill Lane will be closed from 6th January 2025, with estimated completion by 28th 
February 2025. 

Please note – The below works have been postponed for Eythorne Road & Mill Lane, 
Shepherdswell. 

Phase 1 – Eythorne Road will be closed from 17th June 2024, with estimated completion by 20th 
September 2024. 

Phase 2 – Mill Lane will be closed from 14th October 2024, with estimated completion by 6th 
December 2024. 

SGN - Temporary Road Closure - Eythorne Road & Mill Lane, Shepherdswell - 13th May 2024 
(Dover District) 

Due to works planned to be undertaken by SGN, it will be necessary to close part of Eythorne 
Road & Mill Lane, Shepherdswell, in 2 phases as detailed below. 

Phase 1 - Eythorne Road will be closed from 13th May 2024, with estimated completion by 16th 
August 2024. The road will be closed between the junctions of Station Road and The Glen, to the 
extent indicated by signs and barriers on site. 

The alternative route for any through traffic is via Eythorne Road, Coxhill, A2 Dover Road, 
Coldred Hill, Church Road, Coldred Road, Sandwich Road, Wigmore Lane, Shepherdswell Road 
and vice versa. 

Phase 2 - Mill Lane will be closed from 2nd September 2024, with estimated completion by 25th 
October 2024. The road will be closed from number 2 to number 36, to the extent indicated by 
signs and barriers on site. 

The alternative route for any through traffic is via Mill Lane, Great Haynes, Eythorne Road, 
Church Hill and vice versa. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained during the works. 

The closures are required for the safety of the public and workforce while allowing gas works to 
be carried out, works are undertaken by SGN. 

For the most up to date information on these works please visit: 
https://one.network/?tm=137561955 

For information regarding these closures please contact SGN 0800 111 999, who will be able to 
assist with the scope of these works. 

The Kent County Council Highways Helpline phone number is: 03000 418181 

https://one.network/?tm=137561955


 

 


